
Medium of Instruction (1021st BOR Meeting: 29 May 1989)

The UP Language Policy provides for the development and use of the 
Filipino language while maintaining English as a global lingua franca. 
The Policy states that Filipino shall be the medium of instruction in the 
University at the undergraduate level, within a reasonable time-frame or 
transition period. Graduate courses of study shall be in English, though 
there could very well be graduate courses of study in which the medium 
of instruction is Filipino. English shall be maintained as the primary 
international language in the University to serve as its chief medium of 
access to the world’s intellectual discourse.


